TO

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

INTERDEPARTMENTAL
MEMORANDUM

EXECUTIVE REPS FROM UNION OFFICE

April 9

]9?6

RE: REFERENDUM BALLOT FOR UNION ORGANIZER AND TRUSTEE

There will be a work party in the Union Office Monday lunch hour (11:30-2:30)
and after work (4:30 and on).

My term is up at the end of April, and the sooner this ballot is out, the

sooner will there be someone to take over. So ... everyone pass the word
around and get as many people in here working as possible.

Peggy Smith



